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Selkirk Canada Inc. and WETT would like to 
congratulate Mitchell Somerville, the 2023 

winner of the Selkirk Training Bursary.

Mitchell works as a sales associate for The 
Fireplace Centre, in Kamloops, BC. Mitchell’s 
roles include sales and installations. He also 
attends trainings and studies installation 
manuals. Mitchell feels that becoming WETT 
certified is an important step in his 
development as a hearth professional. 

During his time at The Fireplace Centre, 
Mitchell has proven himself to be irreplacable. 
His positive attitude helps make the shop a 
happy and friendly place to do business.

The purpose of this bursary is to provide 
financial assistance to a person seeking WETT 
certification as an installer, system advisor or 
sweep following the WETT paths to certification. 
This bursary will cover the course fees for one 
individual per year seeking WETT certification.


